Notification regarding the Board of Management's review of the Child Safeguarding Statement 2024-2025.

To: Bishop Kevin Doran

The Board of Management of St. Comán's Wood Primary School wishes to inform you that:

- The Board of Management's annual review of the school's Child Safeguarding Statement was completed at the Board meeting of 30th May, 2024.
- This review was conducted in accordance with the "Checklist for Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement" published on the gov.ie website

Signed	Marie Book	_Date _	30/5/24
	Board of Management		
Signed	Un Feeley	_Date _	30/5/124
Principal/Sec	retary to the Board of Management		